
 

 

 

24th February 2022  
 
BSE Limited 
Mumbai  
  
SCRIP CODE: 512070 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Mumbai  
  
SYMBOL: UPL 

 
Sub: Board Meeting to consider the proposal for buyback of equity shares of the 
Company 
  
Dear Sir / Madam,  
  
Pursuant to Regulation 29 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform that a meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 2nd March, 2022 
inter-alia to consider a proposal for buyback of fully paid-up equity shares of the Company in 
accordance with the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Buy-back of Securities) 
Regulations, 2018. 
 
The outcome of the Board Meeting will be disseminated to the Stock Exchanges after 
conclusion of the meeting, in accordance with the applicable provisions of law. 
  
We request you to take the above information on records. 
  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For UPL Limited 

 
Sandeep Deshmukh 
Company Secretary and                         
Compliance Officer 
(ACS-10946) 

 

 


